
Subject: Hollywood Theatre Row!
From: Dan Halden
Date: 03/01/2016 09:54 AM
To: Daniel Henning <henning@theblank.com>, Lisa Schechter <lisa@mediadistrict.org>

Daniel and Lisa,

I've spoken to both of you recently, as of course you know, but I wanted to make sure you were both in contact with each
other.

I know we are all working on things individually and collectively, so just wanted to make sure the lines of communication are
open!

Daniel -- Lisa and I will be on SMB on Friday morning with Caltrans for a site visit... perhaps we will see you!

Thanks,

  Dan Halden
  Hollywood Field Deputy
  Office of Councilmember Mitch O'Farrell
  1722 Sunset Boulevard, Los Angeles, CA 90026
  (213) 207-3015 | www.cd13.com

Find the Councilmember on:    


